
Reception Newsletter Friday 16th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This week we have enjoyed looking after our chicks and watching them grow. Most of the 

children have been brave enough to hold the chicks! 

 

We are really looking forward to our Bear Hunt trip on Wednesday 21st. See the separate 

letter with details for the day. 

 

Learning for the week beginning Monday 19th June  

• We continue working in different groups for our phonics lessons and this is what we shall 

be learning this coming week: 

➢ Mrs Fewtrell’s group will learning the new sound ‘aw’ yawn at dawn. 

➢ Mrs Clarke’s group will be starting the set 3 sounds. Our new sound will be ‘a-e’ 

make a cake. 

➢ Miss King’s group will continue learning the set 2 sounds and will be revising all 

sounds covered so far. 

➢ Ms White’s group will continue learning the set 2 sounds and will be learning with 

‘igh’ fly high? 

 

• Our story of the week will be Lost and Found by Oliver Jeffers. 

• In maths we will continue learning to measure length, weight and capacity. 

• In RE we will be continue our topic on Friendship. We will be learning about the 

forgiveness – how God forgives us if we say sorry and how we can forgive each other.  

 

We have a stock of spare clothes in case of accidents but we are currently running very 

short on boys’ and girls’ socks and girls’ pants. If you have got any used but clean items that 

you do not need anymore, we would gratefully receive them. 

 

Here are some important dates for your diary: 

 

Wednesday 21st June – We will be going on a ‘Bear Hunt’ trip to Coombe Wood Gardens 

which fits in with our topic on ‘journeys.’  

 

Friday 14th July – We will be having a Reception pirate day in school. We would like the 

children to come in dressed as pirates on that day. We do not expect you to rush out and buy 

expensive costumes for this – anything that you can find/ make at home will be fine. 

 

Please keep collecting items for our junk modelling area in class. This week we will 

particularly need cardboard tubes. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Clarke and Mrs Fewtrell. 

 


